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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

 

I do not support the proposal for oil and gas leasing in the Ruby Mountains of Nevada. This is a beautiful area for

outdoor recreation and hunting. The proposed lease areas are crucial habitats for Nevada wildlife including the

Sage Grouse. I frequently travel to the Ruby Mountains for camping trips and hunting trips. It would be a shame

to ruin this beautiful natural area with oil and gas exploration, drilling, and god forbid pollution. 

 

Thank you,

 

Joseph Walczak  


